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PDS Announces Corporate Headquarters Move to Brookfield, Wis. 
 

Consolidation of Oconomowoc, Wis. office to expanded Brookfield office  
will foster collaboration, expand talent pool 

 

MILWAUKEE – May 13, 2015 — Paragon Development Systems (PDS), a leading provider of IT products, 

services and technologies, today announced they will significantly expand their presence in Brookfield while 

also formally naming this location their corporate headquarters. To support this, PDS will consolidate their 

Oconomowoc and Brookfield offices into larger space in the Bishops Woods Office Park location in Brookfield 

this summer. 

“This consolidation will create improved synergies, internal communications, an enhanced collaborative culture 

and opportunities for growth,” said PDS President and CEO Asif Naseem. “One of the key elements of our 

strategy is attracting and retaining top talent. To position PDS for growth and further enhance our ability to 

recruit from a larger talent pool, we are concentrating our operations closer to the Milwaukee market.” 

PDS will have increased access to its clients and partners, and will be close to airports, hotels, restaurants and 

facilities, etc. – all attractive amenities for customers, partners and new talent. 

“The expansion in Brookfield allows us to put more of our resources in closer proximity to our clients in the 

Milwaukee area,” said John Miller, PDS Regional Vice President – Wisconsin. “PDS has long served this market 

with a strong customer base within healthcare, education, government and commercial sectors, and relocating 

our headquarters to the area fosters greater collaboration and an improved experience for our clients.” 

PDS will expand its office space in the Bishops Woods Office Park and will invest in renovating the new and 

existing office spaces to reflect its technology innovation strategy by creating more comfortable and attractive 

collaborative space. The Oconomowoc office will close and most employees will move to Brookfield in mid-

summer. Other employees will be relocated to Brookfield in the fall.  

PDS also has offices in Madison, Wis.; Minneapolis; and Wichita, Kan., which will be not be affected. 

 

About PDS  
While providing IT solutions, services and technologies, PDS builds strategic relationships with clients that result in 
improved performance, which is measured by increased productivity, decreased cost, higher customer and employee 
satisfaction and greater business compliance. Founded in 1986, PDS partners with medium to large enterprise 
organizations in healthcare, corporate and government/education industries to provide strategic value and advanced 
technology solutions. PDS is a privately held company with offices throughout the Midwest. Learn more by visiting 
www.PDSIT.net. 

### 

http://www.pdsit.net/
http://www.pdsit.net/
http://www.pdsit.net/

